
 

                        

Newsletter

Spirit @ SCC 

SCC Congregation calls the  Reverend Kyle Hunter 

Journey in Faith Baptisms 
 

kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org.  

mailto:kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org


          

           Please keep in Prayer

Speedway Christian Church 
Stewardship/Finance Update 

                             

April 2021 Funds Received           $   36,755.11 
April 2021 Expenses                     $   28,497.70 
April 2021                                       $     8,257.41    

Another Way to Give….

free 

wheller@speedwaychristian.org

Thank you 

Interim Iterations 

 

 

Sympathy 

. 

mailto:wheller@speedwaychristian.org


 

Looking Ahead …. 
 

Thursday, May 27, 2021 

Sunday, May 30, 2021 
 

       2021 Vacation Bible School 
 Monday—July 12, Tuesday—July 13,  

Wednesday—July 14   
                  
 

Youth Sunday  
 

Sunday, May 23

Worship & Wonder and Sunday School 
 

 Worship and Wonder has resumed!
      

 

 Children’s Sunday School is now in-person  at 
9:15am. 

Church Camp 

“Creation Speaks!”

www.indianadisciples.org

kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org. 

from Katie…. 

Thank you 

Thank you 

ALL 

http://www.indianadisciples.org
mailto:kgriffin@speedwaychristian.org


    

Next Official Board Meeting 
Tuesday, June 8, 2021 

        
 Thank  you for your  

 continued  support to  
 The Storehouse  

  Food Pantry!  

Lunch & Learn  

 
 

  

Have you considered 
Speedway Christian 
Church in your will?  

                               
                                 (copied from Some People, Like Angels,  
                                 Leave a Hint of Heaven Wherever They Go) 


